
On August 24 at 3:30 pm, 
there will be an End of  
Summer Sock Hop, straight 
from the 50’s, which sounds like 
a barrel of  fun and laughs.  The 
Resident Council meeting will 
be held at 3:30 pm on August 
29.  Jim Gross will be 
entertaining at the facility on 
August 31 as good-bye is said to 
summer and hopefully, the 
triple digit days will be over. 
Welcome, Fall! 

1 - baby wipes
1 - box of  quart ziploc bags
1 - 3 ring binder (1 inch)
1 - 4 pack of  Elmer’s glue 

plastic cover
6 - plastic folders w/brads and 

pockets (one of  each color - blue, 
green, yellow, orange, red, purple)

2 - composition notebooks (100 
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sticks
1 - bottle Elmer’s glue
1 - 5 inch blunt tip scissors
2 - 24 count Crayola crayons
1 - 8 count washable watercolor 

paints (in pan) w/brush
1 - plastic pencil box
1 - composition notebook
1 - 4 pack of  playdough
1 - backpack
1 - change of  clothes
1 - nap mat/pillow and 

blanket

3 - 16 count Crayola crayons
2 - boxes tissues
1 - 12 count Ticonderoga 

pencils
1 - washable classic colors 

Crayola markers
2 - Elmer’s glue bottles
4 - dry erase markers
10 - 2 pocket folders w/brads
1 - 5 inch pointed tip scissors
3 - large canisters of  

disinfectant wipes
2 - pink erasers
1 - plastic pencil box

1 - Germ-x hand sanitizer

1 - 1” black binder w/clear 
plastic cover

1 - 1” white binder w/clear 

School
Supply
Lists!

1 - transparent tape roll
1 - box ziploc bags (girls - 

quart, boys - gallon, no stand 
and fill)

1 - headphones

 The Robert Lee Junior High Cheerleaders 
held their 6th annual Adult/Child Golf  Tournament on Monday, 
July 31, at Mountain Creek Golf  Course in Robert Lee.  Aaron 
Hood and Max Garcia (above photo) won the tournament with 
Jason, Jaxon, and Ryder Tavarez (top right photo) placing second.  
Rounding out the top three were Kenzie Galicia, Kailey Freeman, 
and Melvin Freeman.


